
PROCESS WRITING APPROACH

What is process writing? Why should teachers be interested in a process approach to writing? The changing roles of
teacher and students.

Self-editing A good writer must learn how to evaluate their own language - to improve through checking their
own text, looking for errors, structure. Santoyo and Morales connected written production to their project on
reading. In the end, things turned out positive. They get bored or frustrated or feel unable and they simply give
up. They had fun and showed great creativity. When students perceived that the task was getting complicated,
most of them gave up and started getting bored, frustrated or unable. A process genre approach to teaching
writing. New York: Prentice Hall. I mean, not only for generation of ideas or focusing but reviewing,
structuring, drafting and evaluating. I found a reflection and proposal for L2 writing in Ortiz , where she
demonstrates that questions can be used in writing activities to generate ideas. Some of these productions were
fantastic, but others were just copy of parts of the news. The important thing is to keep writing. Learners liked
the activities where they did not have to write so much. This study helped to create a willingness to learn in
the students, most of them wished to be able to deal with a great deal of vocabulary, structures and coherent
elements. Composing the text can be done individually or collaboratively - learners can be given the chance to
choose, according to their preference. This proposal can also function with low achievers. So the activities for
these types of groups should be short, visually aided and clear. What would come first? A Colombian Journal
for Teachers of English, 10,  An interesting aspect would be digging into the results of this proposal with high
achievers and with students of other social levels. In the real world, it is common for writers to ask friends and
colleagues to check texts for spelling, etc. This content requires JavaScript enabled. Flexible and cumulative
evaluation of writing that stresses revision. Changing viewpoints A good writing activity to follow a role-play
or storytelling activity. The purpose of this project was to show how teachers of English can guide their
students to develop this written communicative competence. Precisely this research was based on this
approach, the process-oriented one. Question-based writing process: A reflection and a proposal to L2 writing.
They were used to following patterns and it was hard for them to go beyond. It was interesting to create
different working groups to establish the kind of work that functions better. However, since the human being
has the capability to think, the possibility to write exists. In summary, everything is a matter of creativity and
the assignment of motivating activities in a step-by-step pace. However, English language was not used at all
and there was difficulty in developing ideas. This approach assumes that a writer needs to be writing for
authentic purposes in an extended process that includes prewriting, writing, revising, and editing--though these
are done in a recursive manner rather than in discrete steps. This collaborative writing is especially valuable as
it involves other skills speaking in particular. I selected a group of 36 students from 9th grade to work on the
project. Finally, it should be pointed out that generating ideas is the most important stage when the process is
starting. Consequently, I have planned the use of different strategies and activities that White and Arndt pose
in their work about the writing process. Instruction in the process of writingâ€”learning how to work at a
given writing task in appropriate phases, including prewriting, drafting, and revising. In process-oriented
classrooms, students enjoy: Teachers who understand and appreciate the basic linguistic competence that
students bring with them to school, and who therefore have positive expectations for students' achievements in
writing Regular and substantial practice at writing. ELT Journal, 54 2 ,  Fortunately, this group was
collaborative. Boston: Pearson. For example, if learners are asked to proofread, it would be a good idea to give
them tools that will enable them to proofread effectively. It was not really very difficult to guide the learners
to write. Updating the process approach: The Process Approach Most research in writing pedagogy today
concludes that the most effective way to teach writing is through a process approach.


